Sent: 04 December 2012 11:58

To: Planning

Subject: Informative Only Planning Application - 12/01651/F

Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 58529

Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 12/01651/F

Bodicote House

Bodicote, Banbury

Oxon

OX15 4AA

4 December 2012

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: EP BARRUS LTD, GRANVILLE WAY, BICESTER, OXFORDSHIRE , OX26 4UR

WASTE COMMENT

Thames Water would advise that with regard to sewerage infrastructure we would not have any objection to the above planning application.

Thames Water would recommend that petrol / oil interceptors be fitted in all car parking/washing/repair facilities. Failure to enforce the effective use of petrol / oil interceptors could result in oil-polluted discharges entering local watercourses. 

WATER COMMENT

On the basis of information provided, Thames Water would advise that with regard to water infrastructure we would not have any objection to the above planning application. 

Yours faithfully

Development Planning Department

Development Planning,

Thames Water,

Maple Lodge STW,

Denham Way,

Rickmansworth,

WD3 9SQ

